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10 November 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Explore Department Workshop 
 
We will be holding a Explore Department Workshop on Monday 11th December and Thursday 14th December 
from 10.00am – 11.30am. 
 
At Meadowfield, our Explore Department use a wide range of teaching strategies to help support our students 
in their learning. The first part of the workshop will be an introduction to the department and an overview of 
some of the strategies used within the department. The remainder would be for modelling practices and 
demonstrating resources used to help support these strategies. Time allowing, we will hold a question and 
answer session based on the workshop only.  General school questions will need to be directed to the office 
email, office@meadowfield.kent.sch.uk 
 
This workshop will be a great opportunity for you to gain information on how your child learns and what you 
can do to support this. 
 
Unfortunately, as space is limited, and in order to comply with Fire Safety regulations, we will need to ensure 
that we do not exceed the maximum number of persons, therefore places will be limited to 2 adults per child 
and we are unable to accommodate siblings at this event.  
 
Please may we remind you that mobile phones cannot be used in school, if there is a reason that you need 
your mobile, please speak with the class teacher. 
 
Please complete the online booking form on Weduc should you wish to attend one of the workshops.  
 
 Yours faithfully 

 
Peter Masaryk              Rachel Rook 
 
Peter Masaryk     Rachel Rook 
Assistant Principal    Phase Leader 
Explore Department    Explore Department  
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